
6/30/22 – HIPAA Fact: The Privacy and Security Officer for Schuylkill Home Care is Kathy 
Alven.  All issues should be reported to her immediately.  kathy@schhomecare.com, 570-385-
2818.  All clients receive a copy of our privacy practices and it is also posted on our web site 
www.schhomecare.com. 
 

http://www.schhomecare.com/

